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Regulation 19 Consultation

A total of 3,884 comments from 2,472 respondents were received to the Pre-
Submission consultation. All issues relating to relevant planning matters
within representations were summarised by Officers and reported to Members
of the District Planning Executive Panel at its meeting on 9t March 2017.

Details of those people and organisations who responded to the Pre-
Submission consultation are provided at Appendix H.

In terms of the tests of soundness, legal compliance and Duty to Co-operate
requirements:

3,500 (90%) of responses state that the Plan is considered to be unsound;
2,861 (74%) of responses state that the Plan has not met the legal
requirements; and

2,779 (72%) of responses state that the Plan has failed the Duty to Co-
operate.

Of the 3,500 responses received that state that the Plan has failed one or
more of the tests of soundness:

3,278 (94% of those who considered the plan to be unsound) consider that
the Plan is not positively prepared;

3,365 (96% of those who considered the plan to be unsound) consider that
the Plan is not justified;

3,333 (95% of those who considered the plan to be unsound) consider that
the Plan is not effective;

3,361 (96% of those who considered the plan to be unsound) consider that
the Plan is not consistent with national policy.



